
 
 

LETTER TO SHAREHOLDERS OF BRINK’S HOME SECURITY HOLDINGS, INC. 
WHO FAILED TO MAKE AN ELECTION BY THE ELECTION DEADLINE 

 
 Re:  Acquisition of Brink’s Home Security Holdings, Inc. – Your Merger Consideration 
 
Dear Former Stockholder of Brink’s Home Security Holdings, Inc., 
 

As you are aware, on May 12, 2010, the stockholders of Brink’s Home Security 
Holdings, Inc. (“BHS”) approved the merger (the “Merger”) contemplated by that Agreement 
and Plan of Merger, dated as of January 18, 2010, as amended (the “Merger Agreement”), by and 
among Tyco International Ltd. (“Tyco”), Barricade Merger Sub, Inc. (“Merger Sub”), BHS and, 
solely for the limited purposes stated therein, ADT Security Services, Inc.  The Merger closed on 
May 14, 2010.      

 
In connection with the consummation of the Merger, on May 14, 2010, each outstanding 

share of BHS common stock was converted into the right to receive: (i) $13.15 in cash and 
0.7562 Tyco shares, for those shareholders of BHS who made an all-cash election; (ii) 1.0951 
Tyco shares, for those shareholders of BHS who made an all-stock election; and (iii) $12.75 in 
cash and 0.7666 Tyco shares, for those shareholders of BHS who made a mixed cash/stock 
election.  Because you failed to make an election in connection with your shares of BHS 
common stock prior to expiration of the election deadline, pursuant to the Merger Agreement, 
your shares are deemed “Non-Electing Company Shares” and are entitled to receive merger 
consideration as if a mixed cash/stock election had been made with respect to such shares.      
  

Please promptly follow the instructions on the enclosed Letter of Transmittal from our 
Exchange Agent, American Stock Transfer & Trust Company, to receive the merger 
consideration payable with respect to your shares.  The properly completed Letter of Transmittal, 
together with any BHS stock certificates being surrendered, should be returned to the Exchange 
Agent, American Stock Transfer and Trust Company, LLC, via registered/traceable mail in the 
enclosed envelope, or at the address below. 
 

By Hand or Overnight to: 
American Stock Transfer and Trust Company, LLC 

Operations Center 
Attn: Reorganization Department 

6201 – 15th Avenue 
Brooklyn, NY 11219 

 
By Mail to: 

American Stock Transfer and Trust Company, LLC 
Operations Center 

Attn: Reorganization Department 
PO Box 2042 

New York, NY 10272-2042 
 

 
 If you have any questions about responding to this request, please call American Stock Transfer 
and Trust Company’s Shareholder Services Department at (877) 248-6417 or (718) 921-8317. 


